Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

HOLE



NOTES

AFFILIATED WITH GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS' ASSN. OF AMERICA

VOLUME 11 - NUMBER 9

SEPTEMBER 1982

THANKS VOYAGER VILLAGE



TRADEMARK. The distinctive Voyager Village sign marked the entrance to the multi-faceted facility.



ACTIVITY. The rock lined clubhouse was the center of activity during the business meeting and lunch.



PREPARATION. The putting green saw many superintendents honing their strokes before challenging the demanding course.



HOSTS. Bill Cutter, left, golf professional and Tom Fischer, host superintendent, took care of everyone's needs.